
 

 

 

 

            

 

 

December 2021 issue 
Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Park View, where 

everyone is made to feel welcome with our warm, friendly atmosphere, a real home away from home for all. 

                                                                                

                                                                                                                             

 

 

6th – Irene 

15th – Gwen P 

16th – Lesley 

19th – Kath 

Residents celebrating their birthday this 

month are…  
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December 2021 Entertainment 
 

We are excited to be welcoming “Tickled Pink Productions” on 14th 

December! They are coming in to perform the wonderful pantomime of 

“Cinderella” to all our residents! Produced specifically for the resident of 

care homes, this promises to be great fun and entertainment! 

 

    In-House activities are as follows: 

Scrabble, Jenga and Puzzles 

Art and Crafts 

Reminiscent Games 

Quizzes 

Bingo 

Mature Projects 

Word Searches 

Observation Games 

Sing along with Rosa 

Morning rise and shine with Rosa 

 

 

 



 



 



  



Resident Visits 

Now Christmas is upon us we ask that you contact us to let us know 

your preferred time and dates of visits as soon as possible. 

We are currently trying to arrange visits, phone and video calls and are 

trying our best to accommodate everyone and make sure that all 

residents get to see their loved ones at this special time of year! 

Knowing what your preferences are will make it easier to arrange 

the days you’d like to visit as this is a busy time for us all and this 

will allow visiting to be as smooth and efficient as possible. 

Getting to know our staff  

In the spotlight this month.... 

“Employee of the Month” 

 

Well done Brenda! 



Rosa’s Round Up 

 
Hi all, 

Here we are already in December, Christmas is just around the corner and we have 

started doing some Christmas art and puzzles to get us in the mood. The 

Christmas trees and decorations will be up in the first week of December and 

there is definitely an exciting buzz around Park View, it will be so lovely (fingers 

crossed) that we can see our loved ones this year.  It has been a tough year on the 

residents, families and staff, but we are getting through it!! 

There is definitely a cold nip in the air and so our lovely hand knitted blankets 

kindly donated by “blankets 4 me” are a permanent fixture in the lounge 

brightening the room and making our residents feel cosy! 

They will be well used as it looks like we will get a White Christmas this year! 

We will be holding our Christmas raffle on Tuesday 21st December! Tickets are 

available from reception. Should you wish to donate to the raffle all gifts will be 

greatly accepted! All proceeds from the raffle go to the resident’s fund! 

 

 

 

 

All the best, stay safe and warm! 

Love from Rosa  xxx 


